
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING MENARD COUNTY HOUSING AUTHORITY  
Per the requirements of the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act 
of 1998, the Menard County Housing Authority’s Board of 
Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing at 4:00 p.m. on October 30th, 
2023 at the Housing Authority at 117 N 7th St, Petersburg. Comments 
regarding the Authority’s Housing Agency Plan will be discussed. Copies 
of the Housing Agency Annual Plan are Available for review from 8:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. starting September 14, 2023 at the Housing Authority’s 
Office at 117 N 7th St., Petersburg IL. Written comments must be 
submitted prior to the Public Hearing. Persons wishing to provide oral 
comments during the Public Hearing must register prior to the start of 
the hearing. To obtain additional information, please call 217-632-
7723.Written comments must be submitted to: Menard County Housing 
Authority 117 N 7th St, Petersburg, IL 62675 


